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From: Senator Cornyn <SenateWebmail@cornyn.senate.gov<mailto:SenateWebmail@cornyn.senate.gov>>
Date: June 4, 2015 at 1:46:26 PM CDT
To: 
Subject: Thank You For Contacting My Office


Dear                              :

Thank you for contacting me regarding the James Zadroga 9/11 Health and Compensation Act (S. 928) .  I appreciate having the benefit of your comments on this matter.

As you may know, S. 928 was introduced in the Senate on April 14, 2015.  This legislation would reauthorize and permanently extend the World Trade Center (WTC) Health Program and the September 11th Victim Compensation Fund, which are currently set to expire in October 2015 and October 2016 respectively.  These programs ensure that those affected by 9/11 continue to receive monitoring and treatment services for 9/11-related health problems.  The WTC Health Program consists of a Responder Program for rescue and recovery workers, as well as a Survivor Program for those who lived, worked, or went to school in Manhattan on 9/11. Responders to the Pentagon and Shanksville, PA sites attacked by 9/11 terrorists are also eligible for program services.


S. 928 has been referred to the Senate Committee on Health, Education, Labor, and Pensions for further consideration. Although I am not a member of this committee, you may be certain that I will keep your views in mind should S. 928 be considered by the full Senate. Those whom we lost in the September 11 terrorist attacks will forever hold a cherished place in our hearts and in the history of our nation. We must honor their memory by pursuing peace and justice in the world and security at home.

I appreciate having the opportunity to represent Texas in the United States Senate. Thank you for taking the time to contact me.


Sincerely,



JOHN CORNYN

United States Senator

517 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510
Tel: (202) 224-2934
Fax: (202) 228-2856
http://www.cornyn.senate.gov



Please sign up for my monthly newsletter at http://www.cornyn.senate.gov/newsletter.



PLEASE NOTE:

Due to the nature of electronic communication, if you did not receive this e-mail directly from my office, I cannot guarantee that the text has not been altered. If you have questions about the validity of this message, or would like to respond to this message, please use the web form available at my website, http://www.cornyn.senate.gov/contact.


